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HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION 

 
 
 
On March 23rd, 2022 at about 1 am, Patrol officers responded to the “Hi-n-Dry” bar located at 3116 182nd 
Street for report of shots fired outside the business.  Officers quickly arrived on the scene and discovered 
a shooting victim, and detained several subjects in the area.  Officers immediately began life-saving 
measures for the victim, and the victim was transported to Harbor General Hospital where he was 
pronounced deceased.    During this initial investigation, officers were able to identify one of the subjects 
that was detained as the suspect involved in the shooting and an arrest was made.  In addition, a firearm 
was recovered from the nearby scene.    
 
 
The investigation is ongoing and being handled by our Detectives Division – Crimes Persons Section.  
Anyone with further information is encouraged to contact the Torrance Police Department at (310) 328-
3456.  Our department continues to encourage the community to be vigilant of any criminal activity. “See 
Something, Say Something”.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Sergeant Mark Ponegalek 
Torrance Police Department Public Information Officer 
(310) 618-5688 
MPonegalek@TorranceCa.gov   

This investigation is being conducted under the command of Torrance Police Department 
Special Operations Bureau.   
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